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Here are the answers to last issue’s car quiz. How many did you get right?
The first five Stingray years were 1963-1967. Check them out again in Issue 10!
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Jason’s House Last Weekend

On 8/30 and 8/31, club members provided Corvette rides for
critically/terminally ill kids at the Surfside United Methodist
Church. The children enjoyed themselves and so did we!
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Four club members are participating in the 20th Anniversary Celebration of the National Corvette
Museum in Bowling Green. The following are pictures of their adventure. Thanks for the pics, Pat!




